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Reference:   FOI.1766.19 

Subject:    Ophthalmic surgery 

Date of Request: 24 October 2019 
 

Requested and response: 
 
1. When is your current Intraocular lens contract for Ophthalmology up for renewal? 

 
Hywel Dda University Health Board’s (the Health Board) intraocular lens contract is scheduled 
for renewal in August 2021. 
 

2. Who is your current intraocular lens provider/providers? 
 
The Health Board currently has a contract with Bausch & Lomb. 
 

3. How long will your future Intraocular tender contract run for? 
 
The Health Board does not hold this information. 
 

4. What is the value of your current Intraocular Lens Contract? 
 
The Health Board’s current contract is worth £250,000.00 

 
5. What is the price of your most used IOL? 

The Health Board’s most used intraocular lens is priced at £52.50 
 

6. Do you use Toric Lenses for NHS patients or for private? 
 
The Health Board uses toric lenses to treat NHS patients. 
 

7. Who is your current Toric Lens supplier? 
 
The Health Board’s toric lens supplier is Bausch & Lomb. 
 

8. Do you have a Toric pathway? 
 
The Health Board does not have a Toric pathway, the standard cataract pathway is followed 
by all patients. 
 

9. What is the price of your most used Toric IOL? 
 
The Health Board’s most used Toric lens is priced at £70.00. 

 

 


